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Corporate Services Group 

Question No. 61 

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 23 February 2009: 

Provide the number of non-ongoing and temporary positions within the Department as at                     
30 June 2008. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

At 30 June 2008 there were 193 non-ongoing and temporary employees within the                   
Attorney-General's Department. 
 


